## It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas!

This is the last week of term for schools and us here at Christ Church United, so as we take a few weeks off, all of the coaches and helpers wish you a merry Christmas and happy New Year.

That means no coaching here until we return in January (7th) — the same day as non-league Sutton United host League One's AFC Wimbledon in the FA Cup, 3rd round. Who did your team get?

## Registrations

Don't forget that you should've handed in your registration forms by now. We need the contact details in case of emergencies! And as some age groups reach maximum capacity, if you're not registered, we might not have space to coach! Of course, if we had more coaches/helpers...

## Car park safety

It's always busy in the car park before and after training — please make sure you only park in marked bays and drive slowly as excited players aren't always as aware of their surroundings.

## Wrap up warm

It's blooming cold at this time of year, so make sure you wear appropriate clothing, including tracksuit bottoms, jumpers and shinpads! Don't forget to visit our website; it houses all of our policy documents, registration forms, calendar, contact details and a link to our new club shop. Go to: <a href="https://www.christchurchunited.co.uk">www.christchurchunited.co.uk</a> and follow @ccufc on Twitter for the latest updates including weather reports!

We know a brand new set of boots can cost a lot of money. We also know you grow out of your boots quickly too. So why not see if there's a newish pair in your size in our boot boxes. Players, just like you, have donated their newish boots when out grown (you can too). We now have a separate box of boots for astroturf boots and normal grass boots. So there's plenty for you to have a look through!

